
Launching of the IEEE Transactions on Artificial Intelligence 

 

It is here, it is now, it is a great piece of news! IEEE has established the new journal our 
community has been waiting for to publish our work on Artificial Intelligence! Don’t miss out 
on this opportunity and join the community of authors who started already preparing their 
papers for the IEEE Transactions on Artificial Intelligence (IEEE TAI)! In one month, you will 
be able to submit your paper. It is time to prepare your best piece of work for IEEE TAI to 
increase your visibility in the international AI community and to be among the first authors to 
publish in IEEE-TAI 

  

The IEEE Transactions on Artificial Intelligence (IEEE TAI) is a collaboration between five 
IEEE societies: Computational Intelligence Society (lead), Computer Society, Systems Man 
Cybernetics Society, Signal Processing Society, and Robotics and Automation Society. IEEE 
TAI will start receiving papers in April 2020 with the first issue scheduled for July 2020. The 
submission website is at https://mc.manuscriptcentral.com/tai-ieee. However, please note that 
this website is not ready yet to accept papers. Below is the scope for IEEE TAI 

  

“The IEEE Transactions on artificial intelligence (TAI) is a multidisciplinary journal publishing 
papers on theories and methodologies of Artificial Intelligence. Applications of Artificial 
Intelligence are also considered.” 

  

Queries to the Founding Editor-in-Chief, Prof. Hussein Abbass from UNSW Canberra, 
Australia, at ieee.tai.eic@gmail.com 

  

 


